
 

 
Date: 23

rd
 May, 2017 

 

 

N O T I C E 

 

 

Sub : Change in Examination Programme (May-2017) 

 

 

Finance Department, Government of West Bengal in its Memo No. 3151-

F(P2)/FA/0/2M1130114(N.B.) dated 22.05.2017 has announced closure of all offices 

under the Government of West Bengal at 2.00 p.m. on Wednesday, the 31st May, 2017 for 

celebration of JAMAI SASTHI. 

 

In view of above, all Diploma Examinations, scheduled to be held on 31
st
 May, 2017 from 

2.00 p.m. onwards, will be postponed and the said examinations will now be held on  

8
th

 June, 2017 from 10.00 a.m. onwards. 
 

 

     Sandip Kundu 

Senior Administrative Officer 

                (Examinations) 
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